
We’re Moving!

We are excited to share our Falls Church office is moving to a larger and more 
easily accessible building 4 miles from its current location. Effective May 25th, 2021 
our new home will be located at 3110 Fairview Park Dr, Suite 1100, Falls Church, VA 
22042. 

While our old location has served us well over the years, we are excited to be 
moving to a space better suited to meet our growing needs and an office more 
easily accessible directly off of the Capital Beltway.

The Highlights:
The new address is 3110 Fairview Park Dr, Suite 1100, Falls Church, VA 22042

Our final day at the old Arlington Boulevard address will be May 19th

We will begin accepting mail and in-person meetings at our new location May 
25th

Any mail or packages sent to the old Arlington Boulevard address will be 
forwarded to our new address for 6 months

Our current phone and fax number will remain the same

Located directly off of I-495, the space is nestled in a wooded enclave and 
borders U.S. Hwy 50 and I-66 for easy access

There is ample free parking close to the main entrance for easy access

The entire building is handicap accessible

Your same great team at YHB will be there to serve you

If you have any questions about our office move, please do not hesitate to reach 
out. We truly thank you for allowing us to serve you!


